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RE: DA2023/0976 - 2 0  - 2 2  Macpherson Street WARRIEWOOD NSW 2102 

The 2nd half extension o f  Mona Vale road widening has just been put on hold by the Labour 
government. This is vital to the residents of upper Northern Beaches and without it we can't 
approve projects like this. With accidents blocking traffic for hours at a time the situation will 
only get worse with extra houses and no proper infrastructure to support it. We also have a 
major problem with parking on Macpherson St, often delivery drivers have to double park to 
make deliveries. We also don't have the required infrastructure like schools / medical centres. 
This should not be approved in its current state. 
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